
 

RE:    HB 743 Universal School Start Act of 2020  - House Ways & Means  

Position:  Support 

 

February 19, 2020  

 

To whom it may concern, 

As a working parent living in Baltimore County, I wanted to express my support for keeping the 

start of the school year to be after Labor Day. 

I much prefer to have the kids off when the weather is warm and there are camps to entertain 

them/available, vs having to cobble together care during the random “teacher work days” that 

pop up during the school year.  

 

Thanks, 

Libby Horne 

Manager, Customer Programs 

Haines 

6950 Aviation Boulevard 

Glen Burnie, MD 21061 

(410) 762-5665 

Lhorne@jjhaines.com email 


